
Second Grade - October Newsletter

Costume Contest & Party

Get ready for our class’ Costume

Contest coming up the Friday before

Halloween (Friday, October 29, 2021).

Students will vote in class! More

information about the contest and the

party on Friday can be found on my

website under Announcements!

Costume Contest Winners

1st

place

2nd

place

3rd

Place

Best

Overall

... ... ...

Most

Creative

... ... ...

Best

Pair/Group

... ... ...

Spookiest ... ... ...

*will announce winners on my website

using this table!

Contact Info

School Email -

madison.barnett@smail.astate.edu

Important Reminders

● Fall Pictures are coming up! Don’t

forget to dress your child

appropriately :) (Thursday, October

14th)

● The Mega Monster Halloween

Buckett goes home with the Best

Overall Halloween Costume

Contest winner, but it is only as

good as y’all make it! Don’t forget

to fill it up!

● Friday, October 22nd will be the

Fall Festival, so keep a lookout for

the flyer coming that week!

● We are a PEANUT FREE facility!

Please keep this in mind when

purchasing candy

● Don’t forget to return the slip

indicating my permission to take

and/or post photos of your child!

Weekly Plans for October

Week 1:

Continuing learning the difference in the

questions who, what, where, when, why,

and how and answer those questions

about the story “The Giving Tree.”

Introduce skip counting

Week 2:

Begin instruction on skip counting by 5s,

10s, and 100s. Continue practicing

phonetic skills. FALL PICTURES!

Week 3:

Practice punctuation, Fall Festival!!

Week 4:

Take things easy, Halloween Party!!
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